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Hi Julia, 

Since we are unable to attend the Council meeting tomorrow, please read the message below
to the Council if you think it is appropriate during the Council meeting to indicate our support
of the bylaw.  

To the Mayor and Members 0f Parkland County Council,

We had every intention to attend this meeting of Council but
due to a medical concern requiring a procedure today, we are
unable to attend.  

We would like to extend our thanks to Mayor Allen Gamble
for meeting with us almost a year ago, on February 22, 2024. 
Since then we have had excellent assistance and support
through the County of Parkland administration to bring about
this proposed Land Use Bylaw amendment.   This amendment
will facilitate us and our neighbors to achieve subdivision of
our property.  We are happy with the resulting amendment and
are glad that it is supported by our neighbors.  

Our family has owned this property since 1949 and continue to
be committed to act as good stewards of the land and of Lake
Wabamun, upon which we are situated.  We retired to the
property twenty years ago and look forward to many more.  

Yours sincerely,



Larry and Catherine Duchesne




